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Colorectal Cancer: The Cancer You Can Prevent

[Tribe/Organization] is pleased to partner with the Oregon Health Authority on a campaign to encourage Oregonians over age 50 to get screened for colorectal cancer.

Colorectal cancer is the second most deadly form of cancer, but it doesn’t have to be. Screening allows doctors to identify and remove polyps before they turn cancerous, or catch cancer at an early stage when it’s highly treatable. But too few men and women across Oregon and in [Tribe/Organization] are being screened, which needlessly puts their lives at risk. American Indians/Alaska Natives have a high rate of colorectal cancer diagnosis and a higher rate of death compared to the average of all races in the state. If more people get screened, however, colorectal cancer can be prevented.

People are much more likely to get screened if they’re encouraged by someone they know. So if you’ve been screened, you can play a significant role in saving the lives of people you care about by talking about your experience and encouraging others to get screened too!
Consider telling people:

· Everyone over age 50 should be screened for colorectal cancer, even if they have no family history or symptoms. 
· Most insurance plans cover 100% of the cost of screening with no co-pays or deductibles. Even without insurance, there are low cost, reliable options. [Information specific to your tribal clinic can go here.]
· Please talk to your doctor about the best way to get screened. Make and keep your appointment to be screened. 
· Then...tell someone else!
[if possible, insert a quote from a local spokesperson. Below are two examples you can customize, or you can draft one yourself.]
Examples:

1. Robin Alexander, Pendleton resident and member of the Confederated Tribes of the Umatilla Indian Reservation, gets screened regularly because she believes it’s the right and smart thing to do.

“Color carries a story that everyone can understand. My color is purple, which is also the color of cancer. Members of my family suffered from colorectal cancer, so I urge everyone to get screened,” said Alexander.

2. 
Warm Springs Fire Chief Dan Martinez understands the importance of being screened. 

“Despite not having a family history of colorectal cancer or having symptoms, I knew it was important to get screened because this cancer is symptomless,” said Martinez. “Everyone over age 50, please go get screened.”

For more information about colorectal cancer and screening options, visit www.TheCancerYouCanPrevent.org or the campaign’s page at www.facebook.com/TheCancerYouCanPrevent.
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